
 

Sanitary Sewer O-Line Replacement Construction Near Dante Drive 
Updated: July 12, 2024 

Construction has started on the Roxborough Water and Sanitation District main sewer interceptor, located adjacent to 

the Highline Canal near Dante Dr and Raphael Ln. The sewer interceptor is a gravity sewer pipeline installed in the early 

1970s that transports all of the District’s sewage to a lift station and then to the South Platte Renew wastewater 

treatment facility. The 24” sewer line is aging and needs to be replaced with a larger sewer line to meet our customers’ 

future sewer service demands. The sewer line replacement is anticipated to be completed in November 2024.  

Construction will continue to occur in the grass and vegetated area north of Dante Dr from the entrance gate on Dante 

Dr to the Ravenna Club House Entrance (please see image below for the approximate project area). The site has been 

cleared of vegetation along the replacement area for the sewer interceptor and erosion control has been installed. The 

week of July 15th, soil will be excavated and stockpiled on-site. Construction on pipe and manholes for the replacement 

main sewer interceptor will begin as early as the week of July 15th and will continue into the following weeks.  

Significant construction will occur in the project area, including large excavation equipment and trucks moving materials 

in and out of the area. Community members should expect construction noise and dust during working hours. 

Occasional construction traffic delays should be expected as well. We understand how critical this area is for 

transportation in the community, therefore all roads will remain open to traffic and pedestrians throughout 

construction. Please be vigilant while traveling through this area and follow all traffic signs so that everyone can move 

safely. We are aware of these inconveniences and will do our best to minimize impacts to the community. The project 

area will be restored after construction is completed.  

The construction timeline could change depending on field conditions, contractor coordination, and availability of 

materials. We will be providing updates. The new sewer line will provide long-term sewer service to the Roxborough 

community upon completion. Please call the District office at (303) 979-7286 with any questions. Thank you for your 

patience as we work on this critical infrastructure improvement for our customers.  
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